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Dear Franklin Resident, 

We're excited to let you know that residents of the Town of Franklin are eligible to subscribe to a new 

local shared community solar farm that is being built by Nexamp and going live in Summer 2021. 

Nexamp will be hosting online information sessions on August 25th and August 26th for all Franklin 

residents to learn more about how you can tap into these solar farms to reduce your electric bill. 

The solar farm, located on Spring Street in Franklin, will add more than a 6.3 MW of renewable energy to 

National Grid's electricity grid, or enough electricity to power more than 800 homes. This community 

solar farm falls under Massachusetts' community solar program, which allows residents to subscribe to a 

share of a local solar farm and go solar without rooftop panels. 

Subscribers receive credits on their National Grid electric bill for the energy produced by their solar farm 

share. Nexamp normally provides these credits at a 12.5% discount but, through a special agreement 

with the Town of Franklin, Nexamp is offering a special discount rate of 15% to Franklin residents, 

meaning subscribers can save even more on their annual electricity costs. 

There's no upfront cost and no long-term commitment - you can cancel your community solar share 

with no penalties. 

Nexamp and Franklin have worked together to ensure that a portion of the farm has been reserved for 

Franklin residents. Openings are on a first-come, first-served basis until October 15th. To learn more or 

to subscribe right now, please visit solar.nexamp.com/Franklin or call Nexamp at 800-945-5124. 

You can also join Nexamp at one of the upcoming information sessions to learn more about the program 

and the special offer for Franklin residents. Each session runs for about 30 minutes and includes a 

program overview followed by a time of interactive Q&A. 

Tuesday, August 25 

7:00pm 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84925478387 

Wednesday, August 26 

1:00pm 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85976472137 

You can quickly and easily register for either session by visiting the links above. ' 

having you join us. 

Zaid Ashai 

President & CEO, Nexamp 

Printing and postage costs for this letter were paid for by Nexamp, Inc. The Town of Franklin does not 

have a role and will not be a part of the administration of this program. 

All inquiries should be directed to Nexamp. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85976472137
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84925478387

